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SOUP KITCHEN : 7,424 SETS OF FOOD DISTRIBUTED 
For the month of February, despite fewer volunteers during Chinese
New Year weekends, our food distribution activities ran smoothly,
ensuring our clients had the support they needed. Our dedicated team
worked tirelessly, delivering meals through the quiet streets, reaffirming
to our clients that they're not alone, especially during the holidays. 

We extend heartfelt thanks to all volunteers for their unwavering
commitment. Your dedication goes beyond food distribution; it makes
a meaningful difference in the lives of those we serve!

MEDIC: ATTENDED TO 64 STREET CASES  
Medical situations such as wound dressings remain to be one of our
medic team's main focus. Gangrene situations faced by some of the
regular clients warrants ongoing care, which have so far shown little
improvement. Clients have been reminded to continue personal
wound care efforts to prevent further deterioration. On the other
hand, there was a notable increase in requests for inhalers amongst
the regular clients. As such, we are appealing for donations of more
inhalers for our medical inventory. 
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FOOD BANK : 810 DRY FOOD PACKS DISTRIBUTED, 
29,187.83 KG SURPLUS FOOD RESCUED
This month, our journey is fuelled by the remarkable
organisations and individuals who have stepped
forward to make a difference in the lives of the
people that KSK Society is serving. A special thanks
to SWIFT for donating preloved laptops, TDCX and
Tenby School Penang for donating food raised from
their self-initiated food drives while Messrs Dickson
together with his friends, Heritage Food, Lifework HR
Services also contributed their own way to help
support our good work. 

WELFARE: 17 CASES ATTENDED TO
Medical follow ups were on the higher side compared
to previous months, leading to multiple trips to medical
facilities for immediate care. Amongst all urgent cases
attended to, there’s good news for both Uncle K and
Pakcik M. Uncle K's condition is now stable and he has
been attending to his routine care regularly. Pakcik M's
progress is promising, as he recently got hold of his
medical referral letter and reports, which brings him
closer to receiving much needed financial relief. 

A big thank you to the dedicated support of medical
professionals and welfare officers! Our goal to help
Pakcik regain his health and financial stability remains
on track.
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Our food bank team also participated in
Global Foodbanking Network's (GFN)
inaugural Food Safety Training Programme
together with our sister food banks across
South-East Asia, with an aim to further
enhance our current practices to match with
international standards which is necessary to
better serve our food bank recipients. 

Speaking of recipients, we were also delighted
to see families in Kota Kinabalu receiving their
food supplies just before Chinese New Year.
Special shout out to the team for working ever
so hard to provide much-needed relief to
families facing food insecurity. Once again, we
are reminded of the power of collective
kindness and the impact it has on the lives of
those who need it most.



EMPOWERMENT: 216 TUBS & 1,337 SETS COOKIES PRODUCED FOR CNY

Our fundraising drive for School Mission 2024 exceeded
expectations, ensuring over 1,200 Orang Asli children will
receive their school supplies and bags this March. We extend
our gratitude to Menara IQ for their contribution of 129 sets
of school bags and stationery sets through their recent drive
for School Mission 2024.

Meanwhile, discussions were already underway with partners
to initiate cookie products for upcoming Ramadan. We are
very hopeful that these latest exciting initiatives will be very
beneficial to everyone involved. Stay tuned for more updates
in our upcoming edition!

EVENTS

HELP US
Scan the QR code below
to contribute to our cause!

Our donation page is now live! Thanks to a volunteer, and
payment gateway company, Curlec, for facilitating the setup
process. You can now easily contribute either one-off, or on a
monthly basis! Scan the QR Code and be one of our regular
monthly donors today! 

www.kecharasoupkitchen.com
+6010 3333 260
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